
 

 

STAFF APPLICATION 
(Revised April  2017) 

(Valid until withdrawn or revoked) 

 
NAME    

 

PHONE (Home)   (Work)    
 

ADDRESS    
 
City State ZIP   

 

BIRTHDAY   _PARISH_   
 
E-MAIL   PHONE    

 

I attended Cursillo #   during     (year) in the Diocese 
of    
Are you a member of a Reunion Group?    How often does your group meet? 

 
Do you attend regularly?                Do you follow the Group Reunion Card?                        
How many weekends have you supported with palanca in the last year?                             
How many closings have you attended in the last year?                      
How many Ultreyas have you attended in the last year?                      
Are you willing and able to attend three all day staff meetings during the three months prior 
to the Cursillo weekend on which you serve?    
How many pilgrims have you personally sponsored in the last two years?    
Have you served on staff before?    
If so, When?                                                                                
What talks have you given?    
In what staff positions would you like to serve? 
Give a talk        Be a table leader        Play an instrument                        
Altar Guild Cha Cha/Logistics        

 

 
(Continued on page 2) 



 

Why do you want to serve on a staff?    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I PLEDGE TO SUPPORT THE CURSILLO MOVEMENT WITH MY PIETY, STUDY, AND 
ACTION; WITH MY ACTIVE LIFE IN MY GROUP REUNION; AND, WITH MY 
STEWARDSHIP FOR MY DIOCESE, MY PARISH, AND THE CURSILLO MOVEMENT. 

 

 
Staff Applicant 

 

 
 

Parish Priest 
 
To applicant: 
1. Please complete and sign this form. 

2. Have your parish clergy sign it. 

Send it to: 
Liz Ray, Cursillo Registrar 
53 Young St. 
Fairhope AL 36532 
(251) 990 3072 

 
OR BETTER YET, if you have access to a scanner and email, scan the completed form and 
email it to: 
 
elizabethray@bellsouth.net 

 
 

Note: Lay Staff members are expected to pay for the cost of their participation in the 
weekend. The actual cost for room and board is $270 per person double occupancy; $310 
single occupancy. (Clergy are not required to pay) Scholarship aid is available by 
confidential request to the Lay Rector—no one should be excluded from staff service for 
financial reasons. 

 


